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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We hope you have had an enjoyable summer break
and would like to welcome you all back to another
exciting academic year at Marish Academy Trust.
For those families who are joining us for the first
time, we warmly welcome you to our Trust and look
forward to working with you in what we hope to be
a 'normal' year.

After the sad news yesterday, we are united in grief
as we mourn the death of Her Majesty Queen
Elizabeth II. Despite the personal and national 

Head teachers' letter

challenges that she faced during her 70 year reign, Queen Elizabeth was resilient and ruled
with grace, dignity and faith. She was a great role model who worked until the end, devoted to
her duty, her country and her people.

So, let's focus on the great example the Queen showed in her long life of service and be
grateful for the many blessings we have even during this difficult time. If you find yourself
needing support in any way, no matter how small, please do not hesitate to ask us for help. At
Marish Academy Trust, we pride ourselves on doing whatever it takes to support our families.
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Over the next few weeks, all parents will have the opportunity to meet their child's class teacher
at our Meet the Teacher events. These will be able to take place 'face to face' again and you will
receive more information about this soon.

As well as this, you will also find reminders about school start times, uniform and PE kit,
ParentPay, clubs and attendance in this newsletter. Members of SLT are on the gates in the
mornings and afternoons should you have any other queries.

Thank you as always for your cooperation and continued support. We look forward to
strengthening our partnership into 2023 by working together for our children and our
community in the hope that a better future is just around the corner. 

Miss Court and Mrs Denham

Back to School
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Parent Notices 

Timings of the school day

same times as this year 

8.00 - 11.00am and 12.00 - 3.00pm 

8.30am - 2.45pm 

8.20am - 2.50pm 

8.20am - 2.55pm 

8.20am - 3pm

Soft start is from 8am for all year groups.

School Grounds
Please do not bring bikes or scooters of any kind onto
the school grounds at any time. Dogs are not allowed
on site. 

Water Bottles 

Children should bring in a water bottle every day,
with their name clearly labelled on the bottle. 

No Peanuts 

Please do not bring peanuts of any kind into school, we are a
nut free school. 

Resource Base:

Nursery: 

Reception:

Year 1 and Year 2:

Year 3 and Year 4:

Year 5 and Year 6:



Red/Green sweatshirt or cardigan (Red for Marish and Green for Willow) 

Navy blue trousers, shorts or skirt

White shirt or polo shirt

Black smart shoes (no boots, high heels or platforms)

Nursery – the above with grey or black jogging bottoms

PE Kit – red plain round neck T-shirt, black shorts or jogging bottoms

A plain black tracksuit to wear over the PE kit for outdoor lessons in cold

weather. Trainers/plimsolls will work for outside lessons

Swimming is a part of the Year 4 curriculum and pupils are expected to have

appropriate swim wear with a swimming hat

Our Trust school uniform consists of: 
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Parent Notices 

School Uniform

All items of clothing must be clearly labelled with the child’s name.



The only jewellery allowed is one small stud in each ear, a watch and that
which is a specific religious requirement. These must all be removed for PE.
The child must take full responsibility for looking after these items. the

school will accept no responsibility for their loss or damage.
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Autumn Clubs
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 E-Safety


